
A  Physician’s  Guide  to
Employment  Contracts  with
Hospitals and Health Systems

When considering employment by a hospital or
health system, physicians should be mindful of
various provisions that are often contained in
physician employment agreements and how these
provisions  may  impact  the  physician’s
professional  practice  and  personal  life,
advises McBrayer PLLC.

Christopher J. Shaughnessy discusses some important issues to
consider when evaluating whether to enter into an employment
agreement with a hospital or health system.

The article covers issues such as compensation, call coverage
requirements,  professional  liability  insurance  coverage  and
“tail coverage,” and non-compete clauses.

Read the article.
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